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The Jasper DeutscherVerein was founded in January, 1980 to promote, preserve and celebrate our
proud German Heritage in Jasper and surrounding area. The Club is intended to be primarily Social
and Not-For-Profit.

Jasper DeutscherVerein April meeting in
Review

The German Club met at the Moose in Jasper IN at
6:30pm on April 20th. President Paul Siegel and Vice
President Landen Weidenbenner presided over the
meeting. The meeting began with the Pledge of
Allegiance, God Bless America and an Ein Prosit.

Birthdays were shared and Happy Birthday was sung.

Laura Grammer shared that she will be taking over as
Strassenfest Chairmen next year. She introduced
Valerie Heim who will be filling her shoes as German
Heritage Coordinator. The club showed their
appreciation to Valerie. Valerie shared how excited she
was to continue what was started and to add new events
in the future.

Laura shared that the next German Club meeting will be
at the Ackerman Oil Shop Annex. Brief directions were
shared. The inaugural performance on the Glockenspiel
will take place that evening. Please wear your German
Clothing and we will attempt to take a Club Picture. Also
planning to have a Power Point ready to show the
progression of the Glockenspiel. Jim Corn will be the
feature speaker.

Jim Corn, the person who built the Glockenspiel, was
brought to the microphone. The club showed their
appreciation for Jim. A man of few words, he shared
that Laura helped.

For the May meeting, please bring a chair. Club
members with last names A-M are asked to bring a bag
of chips/pretzels/snack. Last names N-Z are asked to
bring cookies. Burgers and Brats and drinks will be
provided by the club. The entire meal will be finger food
because everyone will be eating on their chair.

VP Weidenbenner gave an update on the
StrassenVORfest. Brigette Bartley shared the process
for selling your dirndls & lederhosen at the
StrassenVORfest.

Laura shared that there will be 5 men performing the
Schuhplattler this year. If anyone would like to donate
their lederhosen it would be appreciated.

Mary Leah Siegel from Sister Cities shared there is a
golf scrambled for Sunday, April 24. There are still
openings for teams. The cost is $240 and includes a
meal. They are also accepting $25 gifts.

Mary Leah shared the students will be leaving for
Germany on June 12 and returning on July 6. If others
are going to Germany on their own, contact Mary Leah
to get on the list for the Sister City Celebration.

Eighty members and 4 guests signed in for the meal of
Pork Steak, Fried Potatoes and many delicious sides &
desserts provided by the members.

Three guests completed registration to become new
members: Judy Baugh, JoDonna & Roger Crandall.

Mark Steczyk from the Lincoln Amphitheatre was the
speaker for the evening. He shared the history of the
theatre, the plans for improvements and how to
purchase tickets.

Attendance prizes from the Dairy Queen were won by
Ruth Kuebler and Marcia Schnell. Special Prizes were
won by Irene Kapp & Al Bennett.

Submitted by

Lawra Gramwmer
(fill in for Lacey Apple, out sick)

A message from our president

Thank you to everyone that has signed up to volunteer
at the Strassenfest food booth. | know that not everyone
has selected a time slot, but the May meeting at
Ackerman Oil will provide another opportunity to
volunteer. Since we are on the topic of the May
meeting, please wear your DeutscherVerein clothing to
show support for the Glockenspiel. This will be a perfect
time to have pictures taken of our club!




The next club function after May will be the
StrassenVORfest at the Moose Lodge. Attendance for
this event has increased each year and we will have
additional vendors displaying and selling German-
themed items to decorate for Strassenfest. The Moose
will also have food and drinks available. The club will
also have German attire available for purchase. Please
plan to attend this event on Sunday, July 10, from 12:00-
3:00 and have a good time!

Strassenfest 2022 is scheduled for August 4th — 7th.
Thursday night has developed into the “German
Heritage Night” beginning with the opening ceremonies,
the parade to the Bier Garten, the Kinderchor, and Mai
pole, the Schuhplatiler, Willkommen, and Landler
dancers. The popular Log Sawing contest sponsored by
our club concludes the evening. We always appreciate
the DeutscherVerein members wearing their vests and
traditional outfits during these events. | hope we
continue to have outstanding representation from our
club!

| am repeating myself from last month’'s newsletter about
the involvement of the Jasper DeutscherVerein in the
Strassenfest. | want to commend our fellow German
Club member, Bob Bleemel, for being the Chairperson
for this year's Strassenfest, and doing an excellent job!
Prost, Bob! Additionally, our fellow members Jim and
Rita Corn will be honored as the Hofmarschalls for the
2022 Strassenfest! Prost, Jim and Rital

For more information on the Strassenfest and location of
events, you can go to www.jasperstrassenfest.org.

Auf Wiedersehen!

Paul Siegel

President
A message from our vice president

Hallo to all of our members! We have many events we
are gearing up for over the next several months. Please
make sure that you are watching your emails and
referring to the newsletters for important information.

If you have not done so already, please make sure you
have spoken with Mike & Ann Ackerman on working a
shift at the Strassenfest booth. This is our largest and
most important fundraiser of the year, and it is important
that each and every one of you can assist if possible (not
to mention, we always have a great time working!).

As | begin looking at our 2022-2023 calendar, if there
are any events/organizations/speakers you would be
interested in me reaching out to for our meetings, please
let me know. We always try to have a diverse offering of
speakers throughout the year.

There are so many exciting events and festivities ahead.
As always, if there are any questions, please do not
hesitate to reach out.

| look forward to seeing you all at the May meeting, and |
believe | will see some of you in Pfaffenweiler, Germany
this summer.

Regards,
Landen Weidenlbenner

Vice President

Sister Cities of Jasper
Update for Jasper German Club

The Board of Directors of Sister Cities of Jasper met on
April 5" to review and discuss all the activities we have
coming up in 2022 and 2023. Additionally, a combined
planning meeting with the members of the Jasper
Partnership Commission was held on April 23 where
the groups agreed to work together on details for the
upcoming prioritized projects.

We prioritized the following projects for 2022-2025:
Student Exchange
Artists Exchange
Teacher Exchange
Professional Exchanges/Internships
Scholarship for College Study Abroad — High
School Full Year Study
Stone Carver Group
Continued Promotion of Sales of Pfaffenweiler
Wines in Jasper
8. History of Sister City Relationship — German
History and Culture in Jasper and Dubois Co.
9. 40" Anniversary in 2025 — Pfaffenweiler Group
Travels to Jasper
*** Creative Fundraising Ideas/Events - Last but not
least, this is the engine that allows us to pull all of these
initiatives together.
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Both groups agreed that going forward, we will conduct
once a quarter meetings with the combined Board of
Directors for the Sister Cities of Jasper and the Jasper
Partnership Commission so that we can form
committees and teams to work on these initiatives.

Student Exchange Update

The Jasper students are getting prepared for their trip
from June 12" to July 6™ This 2022 student exchange
will be quite unique in many ways. This is the first time in
the history of the exchange that the Jasper students will
be traveling to Germany before hosting their partner
student prior to going. Additionally, this year the end of



the exchange will coincide with the students being in
Pfaffenweiler with their partner families during the same
time as the 37" Anniversary Celebration. This will allow
the students to enjoy the celebration along with their
host students and families as well as the group on the
Anniversary Trip from Jasper.

We're excited for this year of “firsts” for this exchange
and excited for the students to have a great experience!

GOLF SCRAMBLE: Thank you, thank you, thank
you to everyone that supported the Golf Scramble
fundraiser in April! Over $4,000 was raised! We are
so appreciative of everyone that helped in any way
to make it a success!

Partnership 37" Anniversary Trip Update

The Jasper Partnership Commission and Sister Cities of
Jasper are working on the details and host family
pairings for the trip. There will be 16 people will be going
along on the trip/tour on the way to Pfaffenweiler. In
addition, there are 6 to 8 people who will be joining up
with the trip group in Pfaffenweiler for the celebration.

PARTNERSHIP 37™ ANNIVERSARY VIDEO
CREATION - Your help is needed! Since we may
not be so great at singing or acting, we’ve decided
to make a video and “take all of you with us” to
Pfaffenweiler! We will be creating a short video to be
shown at the celebration in Pfaffenweiler as our
contribution of entertainment for the 37"
Anniversary evening program.

We would like to take video cameos of these of you
who:
1. Have traveled to Pfaffenweiler on trips in the
past.
2. Have hosted guests from Pfaffenweiler in the
past.
3. Have relationships or relatives in
Pfaffenweiler.
4. Will be willing to just say “hello” from Jasper
to everyone at the celebration!

Be prepared for us to film some smiling faces at the
May DeutscherVerein meeting! We will be coming
around with the camera and asking you to say just a
few words!

Last call...If you will be traveling on your own to
Germany and intend to “meet-up” in Pfaffenweiler for the
celebration on July 2™, please contact Mary Leah Siegel
at siegel.maryleah@gmail.com Your information is
needed so that we may include you in the count, arrange
a host family if needed, and communicate the plans for
our stay in Pfaffenweiler and details of the celebration.

Mavy Leadv Siegel,

President, Sister Cities of Jasper
3

Ready, Set, Go............ Golfers preparing to
begin the Sister Cities of Jasper Golf Slf:ramble.

2022 GOLF SCRAMBLE RESULTS

Closest to Bratwurst-Phyllis Schuler
Longest Putt-Matt Kuper
Special Prize Winner-Todd Lau

1% place-Matt Kuper, Logan Rasche, Mitch Huebner,
Nathan Sternberg

2" place-Bryan Freeze, Todd Lau, Curt Petry, Chris
Raibley

3" place- "The Hurst Gang” Dave, Todd, Ken, Don
Hurst

= =
MEMBERSHIP

Dues for the DeutscherVerein are $10 a person. Out of
this $10, a $1 will go to the Jasper DeutscherVerein
(German Club) German Heritage Endowment, $.50 per
member for dues to Sister Cities of Jasper, Inc., and
$8.50 to Jasper DeutscherVerein for postage and
meetings.

As a paid member of the Jasper DeutscherVerein, $ .50
of your dues goes to Sister Cities of Jasper, Inc. making
each Jasper DeutscherVerein member a member of
Sister Cities of Jasper, Inc.

In addition to this newsletter, additional information
on the Jasper DeutscherVerein can be gotten on the
website — www.jaspergermanclub.org. The website
features information on German Heritage info of the
DeutscherVerein and Sister Cities, pictures of areas
in Dubois County, past German Heritage winners,
and past newsletters and be sure to “like us” on
Facebook at Jasper DeutscherVerein and Sister
Cities of Jasper. The Jasper DeutscherVerein also
has presence on Twitter and Instagram.




StrassenVORfest — A “Prep for the Fest” Event

The Jasper DeutscherVerein (Jasper German Club) will
have a community, family friendly event,
StrassenVORfest on Sunday, July 10th, from noon to
3pm at the Moose Lodge in Jasper. This will be a "Prep
for the Fest" event.

StrassenVORfest will help usher in the 2022
Strassenfest which will be held on August 4 to August 7.

We are looking for club members to volunteer to work at
the DeutscherVerein Information/Sign-up table.

The following shifts are available:

12:00 — 1:00pm and 2:00 — 3:00pm. Club members will
simply be providing information and signing up new
members.

We are also locking for several volunteers to help set-
up, clean-up, and work the event. [f you would like to
VOLUNTEER, please call Landen Weidenbenner at 812-
309-1745.

We are also asking that all club members bake or
providle 1 dozen cookies (without nuts) for the
StrassenVORfest event. These can be dropped off at
the Moose Lodge no later than 12:00pm on July 10",

Now is the time to look at your German clothing and
maybe purge some or possibly add to your wardrobe!!!

Bridgette Bartley will be back again offering slightly used
and new traditional German clothing items. [f you have
any items that you would like for her to include in her
boutique, please get them to her by July 1%, Bringing
them to the May meeting would be great!!!

All items to be included in the boutique must include
the seller’'s name, contact phone number, size of
item, and selling price!! Please do not bring them on
July 10" as it causes much confusion on a busy
day!!!

If you know of anyone interested in having a German
themed clothing item for the Strassenfest, please invite
them to attend the StrassenVORfest.

There will be 2022 Strassenfest buttons and mugs for
sale as well as various sizes of Strassenfest buntings,
slightly used and new traditional German clothing items.
Also available will be a variety of vintage Strassenfest
souvenirs and German themed bows for sale.

Come for lunch. The Jasper Moose Lodge will have
items from their menu available for sale. And enjoy the
afternoon with us!!!!

STRASSENVORFEST
A CommuniTv EVENT « PREP FOR THE FESTI Fun for the Whole Family + Frae Admission
filoosE I_MGE. IasPER Froe Glveaways

Die Jugend

During World War |, because of anti-German sentiment,
Indianapolis decided to change the name of the building
from Das deutsche Haus to the Athenaeum (honoring a
Greek goddess was less problematic). The building
houses a YMCA and "remains frue to the 'sound mind in
a sound body' ethos of its freethinking German
founders." All participants from both JMS and JHS really
enjoyed the field trip that included a visit to the Eva Kor
exhibit at the Indiana Historical Society.

A member of the Jasper community, Daniel Conrad who
graduated from Earlham College in German, came to
talk to all of my classes in March about his exposure to
the German language and his experience working for the
American Council on the Teaching of Forreign Language
(ACTFL) and in particular in the administration of
language proficiency assessments. He told my students
that they do not need to learn the gender of nouns,
which caused a bit of a revolt, but | have to agree that
correct grammar is secondary to successful
communication.

| have been in touch with Tell City Pretzels since they
have started perfecting their recipe for soft pretzels here
in Jasper and in the next few weeks | plan to have fresh
pretzels delivered to my German classes, so that
everyone has the opportunity to make a Butterbrezel
rather than dipping the pretzel into nacho cheese sauce.

We are on paper type 13 (out of 18) to practice using
high quality paper with the fountain pens and one of my
students said "This is such an enjoyable experience,
writing on this paper." Last week | also passed out
German pencils and erasers to my JMS class, so that
they try out using a high quality HB pencil that does not
have an eraser on the end of it.

We just held our last Gruppe 19 German Exchange
fundraiser at Buffalo Trace Golf Course and we are
almost all set to leave on the trip in June. We have a lot
of exciting things planned for this trip including a day in
Rothenburg ob der Tauber and we can't forget to try,
maybe after our visit to the Lindt Chocolate Museum in
Zurich, a popular Swiss carbonated soda made with
milk.
Zum Wohl!

Rosy Halvorsen
JHS/JMS German Teacher




Field trip group on stage in the Basile Theatre
at the Historic Athenaeum

We express our deepest sympathy to Josef Waibel
on the passing of his wife, Irmgard.
03-04-1938 — 04-02-2022

Josef and Irmgard visited Jasper several times and
Josef is a member of the Alpine Horn Blowers.

Ein Prosit”

Ein Prosit Ein Prosit
der Gemitlichkeit
Ein Prosit Ein Prosit
der Gemitlichkeit
Eins, Zwei, Drei, G'suffal
Zicke, zacke, zicke, zacke
Hoy, Hoy, Hoy,

Kinder machen, Kinder machen
YaYaYa
Motorcycle, Motorcycle
Vroom, Vroom, VVroom
Der Deutscher Verein is Wunderbarl!

Upcoming Events — Mark Your Calendars

May
May 18, 2022-Wednesday-Ackerman Qil Company
Shop-2075 Lube Way-Doors open at 6:00pm —
festivities begin at 6:30pm. The Glockenspiel will be
revealed to club members before it is unveiled to the
public at the Strassenfest. Jim Corn will be featured
speaker. Please wear your finest German attire.
Pictures and videos will be taken.

Club members are asked to bring their lawn chairs.

Club will provide Burgers, Brats, and Beverages.
Requesting members with last names A — M bring a bag
of chips/pretzels, or snack and N — Z cookies

Driving directions — From the IN-162 (Jasper Bypass),
turn on road for Rural King. At the bottom of the hill, on
the left is a tan building. You have arrived!!!.

Juni — Juli
Juni 26 — Juli § — 2022 Partnership Anniversary Trip
to Germany

Juli
Juli 10, 2022-Sunday-Moose Lodge-2507 Newton
Street-StrassenVORfest- A “Prep for the Fest” family
friendly, community event. Noon to 3pm

August
August 1, 2022-Monday — Booth set up for Strassenfest
— 5:30pm (subject to change)

August 7, 2022-Sunday — Booth tear down immediately
following Strassenfest parade (subject to change)

August 4, 2022 — August 7, 2022 — Strassenfest - This
year's theme will be “A Great German Time”. Bob
Bleemel is Chairman of the Strassenfest, Jim and Rita




Corn are the Hofmarschalls, and Paul and Mary Leah
Siegel are Host and Hostess. Thursday night is German
Heritage Night and also Log Sawing!!

September
September 18, 2022-Sunday — Dave Buehler Plaza-
Riverwalk-Family Picnic —Reservations Requested-
More details to follow

Oktober
Oktober 6, 2022-Thursday-Klub Haus 61-2031
Newton Street-Doors open at 6:00pm-Festivities
begin at 6:30pm German American Day Dinner —
Awarding of German Heritage Award- Reservations will
be needed.

November
November 16, 2022-Wednesday- Jasper Moose
Lodge-2507 Newton Street-Doors open at 6:00pm —
festivities begin at 6:30pm. Annual auction benefitting
JHS student exchange program. Members asked to
bring items to be auctioned!!

Requesting members with last names A — H bring a
salad, | — Q bring a dessert, and R — Z a veggie.

Dezember
Dezember 15, 2022-Thursday- Jasper Moose Lodge-
2507 Newton Street. Doors open at 6:00pm —
festivities begin at 6:30pm. Annual Christmas
dinner/dance. Chicken, Roast Beef, Dressing, Gravy,
Green Beans, Corn, Bread and Butter, and Creamy
Slaw. Dessert brought by Board Members.

Memories from the past!!!!

Endowments at the
Dubois County Community Foundation

Jasper Deutscher Verein (German Club)
German Heritage Endowment
A donor-advised endowment to benefit generations in
ensuring that our German heritage is preserved and
enriched in Jasper and Dubois County.

Claude and Martina Eckert

Sister Cities Endowment
A designated endowment to provide support to Sister
Cities of Jasper, Inc. to support the Jasper/Pfaffenweiler
relationship.

A gift to the Jasper DeutscherVerein (German Club)
German Heritage Endowment or to the Claude and
Martina Eckert Sister Cities Endowment is a wonderful
way to remember that special somecne. A gift in honor
of someone or in memory of someone may be given.
The Dubois County Community Foundation will send a
letter of acknowledgment to the individual being honored
or to the family of someone being remembered. Send
your gift along with the appropriate information to the
Dubois County Community Foundation, P. O. Box 269,
Jasper, IN 47547-0269. Envelopes are also available at
the greeting table at each club meeting.

Enclosed is my gift of $

to the

(Please specify appropriate Endowment)
Name:

Address:

City/State/Zip:

I want my gift to be in memory of / in honor of:

Gift to the Jasper DeutscherVerein (German Club)
German Heritage Endowment

January 1, 2022 to March 31, 2022
In Memory of Jerry Messmer

Paul and Laura Grammer



Taken from The Herald — Wednesday, June 7, 2000
Story by Martha Rasche
Photographs by Marie-Susanne Langille

Projects serve as vessels for area spirit

Sixty-one people will travel from here to Pfaffenweiler,
Germany, next week to celebrate the communities’
partnership as sister cities. Dozens of others will make
the trip in spirit.

They will be making the trip through a wall-hanging they
pieced and quilted, through a history book they compiled
and through videotaped greetings.

The quilt
Kathy Hilger enjoys quilting. So does her mother-in-law,
Barbel Hilger, of Pfaffenweiler.

When Kathy came across a pattern with the double
name of Indiana Puzzle and Snail Trail, her thoughts
immediately turned from her Hoosier homeland to her
husband's hometown, in Germany's Snail Valley.

She decided the pattern would be perfect to use in quilt
for her mother-in-law.

With the help from five other women — Lois Kuntz,
Louise Gutgsell, Sally Lechner, Patti Goepfrich, and
Jane Luebbehusen - that idea evolved into using the
Indiana Puzzle and Snail Trail pattern in a quilted wall-
hanging for the City of Jasper to present to the Town of
Pfaffenweiler on the occasion of the communities’ 15"
anniversary as sister cities.

Kathy and her husband, Matthias, see the dual-named
patterns as a perfect illustration of the link between the
two communities.

‘I believe that the people of Pfaffenweiler will be
absolutely excited and appreciative of the quilt. | think
they will see it as a gift from the heart and not just some
money thrown at a huge gift to impress them,” said
Pfaffenweiler native Matthias Hilger, who came to Jasper
in 1987 as part of a sister cities work exchange and
married Kathy Kunkel two year later.

In the border of the quilt — the blocks are eggplant
purple, forest green and tan, reflecting the colors of
Pfaffenweiler vineyards and stone quarried - are
embroidered the names of the first 25 Pfaffenweiler
immigrants who settled in Jasper.

The 14 women who did the quilting included a Gutgsell
and an Eckert, two of the names embroidered in the
border.

It's kind of neat to know there are still people here today
with those names,” Mrs. Hilger said.

The quilting alone took more than 100 hours, not to
mention the piecing and cutting, she said.

Bilingual history

The second anniversary gift that has hundreds of hours
put into it is a 44-page booklet that documents the
history of the partnership. Jasper DeutscherVerein
(German club) members and the Jasper Partnership
Commission worked together to compile the book, and
then to translate it from English into German.

Last week, 1,000 copies of the bilingual booklet were
printed to distribute not only to Jasper and Pfaffenweiler
residents but also to Sister Cities International, Sister
Cities of Indiana, local schools and the public library. An
Indiana Humanities Council grant, the DeutscherVerein
and 16 additional local businesses foot the bill for the
publication.

“We hope to provide a twofold tool for everyone by
having this book,” said Mr. Hilger, president of the
Jasper Partnership Commission, a group that facilitates
Jasper-Pfaffenweiler communication and activities.
“First, we want to have it for the people involved, now
and in the past, to read it and start talking about the past
15 years and the many years before.”

“Second, we want to provide a proud display to promote
this partnership and to show to the rest of Jasper,
Indiana and the United States — and even the world,
through Sister Cities International — that real sister cities
function through the people of the communities and not
just through city hall.”

Candid camera

Patti Goepfrich has visited Pfaffenweiler three times,
most recently for 17 days last September. She made
the trip with her parents, Joe and Irene Eckerle.

Goepfrich and her parents won't be going to
Pfaffenweiler next week, but they wanted to be part of
the anniversary celebration. So Goepfrich videotaped
greetings from her parents to their friends in the Snail
Valley.

After that, she videotaped six other couples or
individuals sending greetings, some in English but most
in German. All of the greeters — Linus and Sally
Lechner, Bob Steffe, Jerome “Chick” Alles, Stan and
Mary Jane Krempp, Ed and Nancy Eckert and Claude
and Martina Eckert — have been to Pfaffenweiler before
but will not be making this anniversary trip.

“It's been a really neat project,” said Goepfrich. "It was
really a project from the heart.”

Captions of the pictures in the article

Lois Kuntz, left, Kathy Hilger and Sally Lechner worked
on the gift quilt at Lechner's house last month. Kuntz is



the mayor's assistant and is going along on the trip to
Pfaffenweiler next Tuesday. Hilger will be carrying the
quilt with her on the plane.

A specially designed quilt is a gift from Jasper to its
German sister city, Pfaffenweiler. The design and colors
of the quilt, which uses a pattern known by the names
Indiana Puzzle and Snail Trail, reflect the continuing
relationship between the two communities. Local
women spent more than 100 hours cutting, piecing and
stitching the quilt. It will be displayed at Jasper City Hall
until Thursday evening.

TACO RANCH BITES

Author: Stephanie @ Plain Chicken
Yield: 75 tarts

Prep Time 15 mins

Cook Time 10 mins

Total Time 25 mins

Ingredients:
1 Ib. ground beef
1 (1-0z) package taco seasoning
1 (10-0z) can diced tomatoes and green chilies,
undrained
2 cup shredded cheddar cheese
1 (8-0z) bottle Ranch dressing
5 (15-count) frozen phyllo tart shells

Instructions:

1. Preheat oven to 350°F.

2. In a skillet, cook ground beef until no longer
pink. Drain fat.

3. Add taco seasoning and diced tomatoes and

green chilies. Stir and cook for 5 minutes.
Remove from heat.

4, Combine shredded cheddar cheese, Ranch
dressing, and taco meat.

5 Spoon taco meat mixture into frozen phyllo tart
shells. You can freeze for later at this point.

6. Bake for 8-10 minutes, until cheese melts. (Add
2-3 minutes to the baking time if baking frozen
tarts).

Notes:

Can freeze tarts unbaked for a quick snack later.

You can find the frozen phyllo tart shells in the freezer
section near the puff pastry.

(taken from:
https:/lwww.plainchicken.com/wprm_print/31834)




2022 Jasper Strassenfest
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The above layout shows how the 2022 Jasper Strassenfest will look do to the
Courthouse Square Redevelopment taking place!!!!

Articles from the Anniversary Booklet put together in 2000 can be found at
www.jaspergermanclub.org under the Sister Cities tab!!!!

G Gh A Not secure [ www.jaspergermanclub.org/indsx.php

Home Contact us  Join the club!
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Deutscherderein
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S Welcome to the Official web site of the Jasper German Club! Jasper is a city of 16,000
Newsletters people and located in southern Indiana. Please take a few minutes to explore the site.
Links There are some very interesting links associated with this site which will provide some
Photos wonderful information about the German-American Heritage in our community. Also, the
Sister Cities site provides valuable information about all the events which may interest you.
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Deutscher Verein
P. O. Box 15
Jasper, IN 47547-0015

Return Service Requested

DeutscherVerein

Officers: Directors:
Paul Siegel — President Al Bennett
siegelpt@amail.com Bridgette Bartley
812-499-9690 Dave Buehler
Brandon Ferguson
Landen Weidenbenner — Vice Laura Grammer
President Mike Hochgesang
lgweidenbe@gmail.com Patrick Schuler
. Danny Wehr
Mike Ackerman — Treasurer Sandy Wehr

mike@ackoil.com Van Ziegler

Lacey Apple — Secretary
jasperdeutscherverein@agmail.com

Die Zeitung

Editor: Patti Goepfrich

Phone: 812-482-4821

e-mail: pmgoepfrich@gmail.com

DeutscherVerein Website:
www.jaspergermanclub.org

Search Facebook for Jasper
DeutscherVerein or Sister Cities of
Jasper and follow Jasper
DeutscherVerein on Twitter and
Instagram
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